
PARENTS WANTING TO REGISTER YOUR CHILD FOR 
THE 2019-2020 SCHOOL YEAR. 

THE SCHOOL IS CLOSED FOR THE SUMMER 
HOLIDAYS! 

 

IF YOU ARE LIVING IN THIS CATCHMENT AREA 
YOUR CHILD WILL BE ACCEPTED FOR SCHOOL FOR 

THE 2019-2020 SCHOOL YEAR. 

 

THE OFFICE WILL REOPEN FOR REGISTRATIONS 

 MONDAY, AUGUST 26, 2019 TO FRIDAY AUG 30, 
2019- 

FROM 10:00 AM TO 2:00 PM 

FIRST DAY BACK TO SCHOOL WILL OPEN FOR 
STUDENTS FOR ONE HOUR ONLY, SEPT 3, 2019 

FROM 10:00 AM TO 11:00 AM. 

PLEASE NOTE THAT SCHOOL RESUMES ITS FULL 
DAY SCHEDULE SEPTEMBER 4, 2019. 


